
Written support for House Bill 4017 

CANN supports HB 4017, the Basic Health blueprint bill, and we encourage you to pass this                
needed piece of legislation. 

CANN’s highest priority this session is HB 4071, and we are very appreciative that the House                
Health Committee has sent the bill on to Ways and Means with a “do pass” recommendation. We                 
believe the implementation of HB 4071 will provide needed access in the near future for the                
COFA population. 

We also stand with advocates working on HB 4017, the Basic Health blueprint bill. While this is                 
a long term approach, this bill would continue the progress of achieving affordability and              
inclusion, including the COFA population and the Legally Present Residents (LPRs) in Oregon.             
Moreover, Basic Health would be a way to extend greater affordability to low income              
Oregonians. We believe that framing this blueprint can lead to an innovative and beneficial              
approach, and we recommend that you pass HB 4017. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

 

 

 

Kianna Angelo Loyd Henion Joe Enlet 
President of the Board Chief Lobbyist, Board Member Board Member 
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